MEMORANDUM

Date: 4/22/2020

To: Water Right File 63-33370, 63-33371 & 63-34888

From: Tyler Smith

Re: Ownership Change Processed Prior to Transfer No. 84018

Ownership change (including applicable fee) requested with transfer filing. A separate Notice of
Ownership Change form was not received nor required. Ownership change processed prior to transfer
resulting in the split of 1.6 acres of irrigation from the parent right as follows:

WR 63-33370 to:
63-33370 (FULLER, JAMES)
63-34888 (CITY OF MERIDIAN)

AND
WR 63-33371 to CITY OF MERIDIAN

Transfer no. 84018 will affect WR 63-33371 & 63-34888. The transfer applicant was not required to
amend the transfer application form.
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CITY OF MERIDIAN

33 E BROADWAY AVE STE 206
MERIDIAN ID 83642-2619

Re: Change in Water Right Ownership: 63-33370 (split into 63-34888), 63-33371
Dear Water Right Holder(s):

The Department of Water Resources (Western) acknowledges the receipt of correspondence changing
ownership of the above referenced water rights to you. The Department has modified its records based
on the information received and has enclosed a computer-generated report for you.

Water right no. 63-33370 has been split, and you have been assigned the portion no. 63-34888. Water
right no. 63-33371 has been changed to your ownership in its entirety.

Your pending transfer application no. 84018 will be updated by the Department to reflect the place of use
shapes, acreage, and water quantity of water right nos. 63-33371 and 63-34888 after split. Please note,
this split will not affect the validity of your transfer.

The portion of the water right retained by the original right holder retains the original water right number.
The Department is sending the original right holder a copy of this letter and a computer-generated report
showing the changes to the original water right.

Updating the ownership record for a water right does not reconfirm the validity of the right. When
processing a Notice of Change in Water Right Ownership, the Department does not review the history
of water use to determine if the right has been forfeited or deliberately abandoned through five years or
more of non-use. To read more about water right forfeiture, including how to protect a water right from
forfeiture, please see Idaho Code §§ 42-222 and 42-223.

Please note, water right owners are required to report any change of water right ownership and any
change of mailing address to the Department within 120 days of the change. Reporting forms are
available from any office of the Department, or from the Department’s website.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact our office at (208) 334-2190.

Sincerely,

dtypunt—

Lynne Evans
Office Specialist II

Enclosure
¢: JAMES FULLER



